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Our churches face change, encoun-tef
struggle to manage conflict. This
wellbeing of many in our churc
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and Place for Hope to su
reconciliation tf ld:

Through the Living Peace Programme, individuals, congregations and
Presbyteries will be able to access support through mediation, facilitated
conversations, coaching and a set training programme each year.

In addition to open courses and mediation support, the programme offers
specific support to Team Ministry as change plans are implemented. We aim
to support individuals to reach their potential as peacemakers so that every
kirk can be a place for hope in their community.
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Facilitating Difficult Conversations

Location: online

Date: Wed 8 November 0930 — 1300
Places available: 16

Registration:
https://forms.gle/fCLz1QNVGhz2V7Fw6

Location: online

Date: Thurs 14 Sept 0930 — 1300
Places available: 16

Registration:

We explore ways to enable more open
dialogue around important or potentially
difficult subjects. This could be helpful to
prepare for a forthcoming change or
discussing a sensitive matter. Participants will
be able to practice some of the tools and
skills useful in facilitating difficult
conversations.

“...thank you for facilitating the course, which
was expertly done with giving us enough
freedom to speak freely but always keeping us
on track. | will take away many things that
have been helpful not just in my role but the
conflict situations that crop up in life."

Growing through Change and
Conflict

Location: online

Date: 8 & 15 June 09:30 - 13:00

Places available: 16

Registration:
https://forms.gle/tZ4tbDvvILHhzJ4AA

This foundation course helps participants
learn how to recognise and understand
conflict, earlier and with confidence.

We will share how conflict ‘looks’ in our
churches, explore different approaches and
responses, and develop your skills in
transforming conflict.

“The course has been really good, one of the

best | have ever attended."
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